
 

 

 

 

 

 
May 8, 2019       
 
 
Dear WTSD Parents & Guardians, 
 
Special Education Week is recognized across the state of New Jersey during the week of May 13th.  The 
Washington Township School District will be observing this week, with the focus on gaining an understanding 
of the special needs population and their unique skills and challenges.  
 
During this week, we would like to demonstrate our unity, respect, empathy, and friendship with a few fun 
events! 

 

Monday – Wear mismatched or silly socks to support being unique. 

Tuesday - Wear red to show respect for all. 

Wednesday - Wear mismatched patterns and colors to support diversity. 

Thursday - Wear your favorite sports team shirt/jersey to show the importance of collaboration. 

Friday – Wear school colors to show we are united. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this week’s activities, please feel free to contact us. Thank you in advance 
for your participation and support! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Neu 
Principal/Director of Special Services 
 


